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No. 31 of 2020                  13th October 2020 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

FIRTH OF TAY 

 

Prince Charles Wharf Marine Works – Phase 1 
 

Mariners are advised that significant demolition/construction works are currently underway in the 

vicinity of Prince Charles Wharf.  The red box on the chartlet below shows the current area of the 

works. 

 

 
 

Current marine works include the demolition of Caledon East Wharf and the removal of the rock 

armour at the East end of Caledon East Wharf.  A floating boom has been deployed around the 

Caledon East Quayside, it is marked at intervals with orange buoys. 

 

Mariners are requested to give a wide berth to the location marked on the chartlet and in any case 

not pass within 100 meters of the area.  Vessels berthing on Prince Charles Wharf will continue 

to berth as normal with extra caution taken when in the vicinity of the works area.  

 

Further information can be obtained from the Port Office, Port of Dundee.  

 

 

 

Ryan Porteous 

Harbour Master 

Port of Dundee 

 

 

Port of Dundee 

Notices in force: 

03/2020; 09/2020; 11/2020; 16/2020; 20/2020; 21/2020; 24/2020; 29/2020 

 


